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PRESIDENT'S NOTE 
 

 

Good Morning WHS Parents and we hope you enjoyed your snowy MLK 
Day off. Thank you to all the students and parents took who took the time to 
participate in a day of service rather than staying snuggly at home. We see 
and appreciate you! (Psst, I was still in my pj's in front of the fire while most 
of the kids were serving, so no judgement if you did the same!) 
 
Just a reminder to mark your calendars for the first PFA Meeting of the year. 
It will be held next Monday, January 23rd at 7pm in the Library of WHS. 
School Resource Officer Mike Chiuccariello, fondly referred to as Officer 
Chic, will be the guest speaker. This is a great time to find out the good and 
possibly the concerning of what is going on within the walls of WHS and the 
community. If you have a specific topic or questions you would like Office 
Chiuccariello to address, please send us an email so we can get those 
questions to him ASAP. 
  
We need one more trivia lover to complete our WHS Parent Team for the 
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Annual WFEE Trivia Bee! The Bee will be held February 8th in Town Hall at 
7pm. We know you're out there, so don't be shy. The PFA will be 
sponsoring the team, all you need to do is show up and have fun. If you are 
interested in participating please email us as soon as possible. Let's show 

the town how smart WHS Parents are and bring home the trophy! � 
 
As always, please reach out for any reason. 
 
Very fondly, 
Brenda Mandile & Adrienne Spignesi 
WHSPFA Co-Chairs 
whspfa@gmail.com 

 

 

WHS IMPORTANT DATES - MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

 

 

2022-2023 District School Calendar  
 

 

Q3: January 23- April 7 

Mid quarter: Friday, March 3 

Q4: April 10- June 14 (with no snow days) 

Mid quarter: Monday, May 15 

Seniors’ last day of classes: Friday, May 26 

 

 

 

 

MON 1/23 - PFA Meeting 7PM 

 

MON 1/23 - Q3 begins and runs through April 7th  
 

FRI 1/27 - Multicultural Night 
 

TUE 1/31 - Early Release Day 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL SCHEDULE FOR WEEK OF 1/16 - 1/20 
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We will be running a special schedule for the final week of semester  
one (please see below). There will be two extended blocks each 

on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday (90 minutes long) and one 
extended block on Friday. Attendance is required during all  

scheduled blocks (including WIN blocks) each day. Students will  
have WIN blocks during the lunch block on Tuesday, Wednesday,  

and Thursday. Lunches will be done by grade.  
 

Note that there is no school on Monday, 1/16  
(Martin Luther King Jr Holiday) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



COVID REPORTING 

WPS COVID-19 Reporting Form: If your student tests positive for 
COVID-19, please fill out this reporting form to receive important 

isolation and return to school information.   
 

 

 

 

WHS GUIDANCE NEWSLETTER 

The Winter Newsletter is available here and will be also be 
available for download on the WHS website. Please see your 

child's guidance counselor directly with any questions.  
 

 

 

 

GAP YEAR FAIR 

Reading Memorial High School will be hosting a Gap Year Fair on 
Thursday, January 19

th
. There will be over 30 programs 

represented at the fair plus a presentation beforehand to share all 
the benefits of a gap year program.    

Visit this link for additional information and to register.  
 

CLASS OF 2023 NEWS 
 

CAP AND GOWN TIME! 

It’s Cap and Gown Time! Please log on 
to highschool.herffjones.com to place your order. Click on login 
and set up your account. Type Winchester in the “find your school” 

box, click on Winchester High School and place your order. The 
website is now active so place your order as soon as possible! The 
cost is $23.00, this includes cap, gown and a 2023 red and black 

tassel.  

 

 

 

FUTURE DATES FOR PLANNING 
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Friday, May 26 ~ Seniors’ last day of classes  

Wednesday, May 31st ~ Prom at the Fairmont Copley Plaza 

 

Friday, June 2nd ~ Graduation & All Night Graduation Party 

 

More details in Spring.  
 

CLASS OF 2024 NEWS 
 

UPDATE 

We have a lot of exciting events coming up for the Junior class as 
they enter the second half of this year and lead up to their senior 
year! First up is the Junior Snow Ball ,a semi-formal on Friday, 
February 3rd (keep an eye out for future emails from PFA for 

details). 

The class officers have created a running wishlist — a place 
where they can request things needed for the various events and 

activities. This is a great chance to support your student’s class and 
offset costs. Events such as dances help raise funds to defray 

costs for Senior activities.  

Thank you for your continued generosity and support of the WHS 
class of ‘24!  

 
 

SAT/ACT PRACTICE 

 Once again the Class of 2024 is partnering with Revolution Prep to 
offer a practice SAT and ACT to our students. See below: 

SAT Practice Exam: Saturday, February 11th, 2023 | 9:00am - 
1:00pm EST | Live Online! 

ACT Practice Exam: Saturday, February 11th, 2023 | 9:00am - 
1:00pm EST | Live Online! 

*$20 proceeds go to Winchester High School 

Step 1: Register 
here: https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/415      

Step 2: Schedule a free 30-minute score report review with a 
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Revolution Prep testing expert to help you interpret the results and 
develop a customized plan to prepare. Please schedule this 

appointment for the few days after the exam. You can pre-schedule 
this Score Report Review here: www.revolutionprep.com/david-

zimbalist    

Step 3: Attend the mock exam and get your results immediately 
with Revolution Prep’s mobile scoring app! 

NOTE: THIS IS AN ONLINE TEST - take a practice SAT or ACT 
from the comfort of your own home. 

Questions? If you have questions or want to learn more about 
Revolution Prep, you can reach out to David Zimbalist at (617) 640-

0744 or by email at david.zimbalist@revolutionprep.com.  

 
 

CLASS OF 2025 NEWS 
 

Do you like looking stylish?  

Support the Class of 2025 and buy our merch here.  
 

 

 

CLASS OF 2026 NEWS 
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Freshman Movie Night 

Date: Tuesday, January 31
st

 

Location: Winchester High School Auditorium 

Time: 6:00-8:30pm  
(6-6:30pm snacks in the café followed by the movie in the 

auditorium) 

Movie: Class will be voting on it! Stay TUNED! 
Calling Freshmen Families! We would love help with concession 

snacks – please consider... 

SIGN UP HERE!  

Thank you! 
 

WHS SPORTS 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

If you have scores from games and pictures of WHS athletes in 
action 
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please email them to us!  
 

All team schedules can be found at WHS Team Schedules 

 

 

 

ALPINE SKI 

Please send us updates!  
 

 

 

 

BOYS BASKETBALL 

 

Boys Varsity Basketball is playing at TD Garden on Saturday, 
January 21st at 9am. Bring your WHS spirit and cheer on your 

team! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

BOYS HOCKEY 

 

Please send us updates!  
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GIRLS BASKETBALL 

 

Please send us updates!  
 
 

 

 

 

GIRLS HOCKEY 

 
 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

GYMNASTICS 

 

At the 1/12 gymnastics meet, Winchester  
defeated Wakefield 132.35 to 127!  

Pictured below, left to right  
Rose Marino, Keira McNamara & Captain Sophia Rauseo 



 

 

Pictured above, left to right 
Anya Wickramasinghe, Victoria Diaz & Captain Sophia Rauseo 

 

Pictured below is Captain Rosie Trachsel 
 



 

 

 

 

 

INDOOR TRACK & FIELD 

 

Please send us updates! 
 
 

 

 

 

NORDIC SKI 

 

Please send us updates! 
 

 

 

 

SWIMMING 

 

The boys swam against Melrose on Thursday. They lost in a close 
meet, but there were some awesome times and swims!  

 

The meet kicked off with the boys winning the 200 Medley Relay. 
Ethan Guo swam the backstroke, Captain Kaden Salvietti swam 

the breaststroke, Seamus Sullivan swam the butterfly and  
Captain Allen Huseinovic swam the freestyle. 

 

Ethan Guo got 2nd in the 200 IM and he won the 100 Back  
and qualified for Sectionals. 



 

Benny Chen got 2nd in the 50 free. 
 

Captain Allen Huseinovic won the 100 fly and qualified for States! 
He also won the 500 free and qualified for Sectionals. 

 

Captain Kaden Salvietti got 2nd in the 100 free and  
2nd in the 100 Breast. 

 

The boys finished the meet by winning the 400 Free relay.  
The team was comprised of Ethan Guo, Seamus Sullivan,  
Captain Kaden Salvietti and Captain Allen Huseinovic 

 

Thank you to the parents who took pictures.  
Come cheer the boys on at their next meet on Tuesday 1/17 

at 4:30 PM at Shawsheen Tech HS in Billerica 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

GIRLS TENNIS 

There will be a meeting for anyone interested in playing Girls 
Tennis this Spring on Tuesday, January 31st at 7:55am in the 

auditorium.  

 
 

 

 

 

WRESTLING 



On January 11, Winchester defeated Woburn 46-33. Pins by Ilyas 
Malik, Jihyun Kang, Finn Paragas, Hudson Yimoyines and Omar 

Alosta. Win by Henry Wallace.   

 
 

WHS ARTS, MUSIC & THEATER 
 

 

 

Check this section for updates about Arts, Music & Theater 

events and opportunities at WHS.  
 

If you have pictures or updates about WHS student  
performances and work please email them to us! 

 

 

 

 

PERFORMERS NEEDED: MULTICULTURAL NIGHT 

 

Calling all performers! Student Council is looking for anyone who 
would be interested in performing at Multicultural Night on Friday 

January 27. Anyone is allowed to sign up and showcase whatever 
talents they choose from a country/culture! These performances will 
take place from 7pm to 8pm. The sign up form can be found here. 
For any further questions, feel free to reach out to Aden Huang. 

 
 

 

 

 

APRIL DISNEY TRIP DEADLINE  

 

Final call for any student enrolled in band, chorus or orchestra to 
register for our performance trip to Disney World in April. If you are 

planning on going and have not yet registered, please see your 
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music teacher ASAP as final travel arrangements are in process. 
Thank you! 

 

WHS CLUBS & GROUPS 
 

Click here for a list of WHS Clubs and Organizations 

Check this section for current club news, meetings & events 

 

 

 

 

ESPORTS CLUB 

The Esports Club is actively recruiting members for Rocket League, 
League of Legends, Hearthstone, and more for the winter season. 
Interested in competing for WHS against other schools? See Dr. 
Glenwerks in room B205 or Ms. Pellegrini in room B201 for more 

information. 
 

 

 

 

RED CROSS CLUB 

Winchester Red Cross Club will be hosting an American Red Cross 
Blood Drive in the gymnasium on Friday, January 20 from 8 am-1 

pm.   

If you would like to donate please sign up here. Donations will take 
place every 15 minutes.  

Please make sure to review all eligibility requirements before 
signing up to donate and bring some form of ID with your date of 

birth along with the consent form if you are 16-17! 

Requirements and Parental Consent Form.  

We are also looking for five student volunteers for each thirty-
minute time slot, to help the drive run smoothly. Just as a reminder, 

helping in with this drive, whether donating or just volunteering 
makes a huge difference and these hours will count for volunteering 

hours! 

If you would like to volunteer to help run the drive, please use 
this Link.  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dhRFGG_w8bPGN-Fn9neogWEY1hxpiMYuHq-z4vWiAsck9qPKEexm-UIhYcsWJCpTTkD89uskxCIKjid7K9PjXuxlX-R5S6dVrXkjJUFSQUzIXkyeKzpuCCyaKcuyvy3GpnBTz-rRUqGzErYiceJb3HkL4k09TQlVvbh2zTN5mBx8RLdGE2ONPXQ=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dtnAguWKLxF82PpUCXAksk4jbybfDvv0E5YINapCnARH2xSPAKJj_Oyb77SEzLWNh67axp0FovAfUTCj7UFHcBbNIBh6E1sH2Qp5bqyD0F9MdVJ-JdhyP90q1vuanyu9VXAv3mLJrSO_4NyTiM_J_NLPYH5weOydIk_BimbYWhxs3TJAhpUXs12wV6xCfTxHGn9qURc-k0KzsDN1Ot74WzmmOWMxGjC0cTPkOUfEwZfAltY9kAc4H4KDbigyakkmoom1mT71q2n-lbXIrH1gCLJwCjVgBaM5fsluDPNPFrAaCUJMzNjcjqgJovm94CjwC2ZdIsFEeT4hmsJuqD-mta72dOqzR_R3RktMmN6giadCotpbxqVPy3iLpKfWEQ1pMhR5h3UgBhGmT5NIwoZq1duNYQ7KeaJy-vrsnoDn2b5yDvvRdpK6EscUmVgNbhJwaJHnUPJsXK_n6bPv6zTPcMmgajEI4mky9UM4mRcbvQ05hj5Zpg480xYMbvrxhiW4dysBNhfRbQ_tftv8x1ZF6xxehvuDsuJfuZvLWncYqcQxpN9lxSYc74B6TqVtVMrNwF4xdEFv_sX-AMQ8KJKEXBQ1IpEuiBfILzX-6AFcHr8NA79uhVQmqrkpWaWrVNbEgx7VUPk5QDpCVicZ4oD1sVtdW0cjR99MSv8V7ThiN5Vs&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dtnAguWKLxF84cKgRTPmy3qL47mK0R8Fd6P5XZ1o4lo26KAiYOeAAm7Wbl8TgdYIFr1_12lLQcPjAIgR-ODketgs2dohepIBJaHdyGVaX5bbCCqlpmAQkbz58O1eFq4MfrLzhRHHFfWzQkXgqq3HFoJL-v9_b30A-yR1CO_VPjl-s2TrjO9qZ_2JV2WA3I5NNN9htPfeYd7k6THSjRiXceS2eMBpvWVUHHIXSyMnjIwM7qPtRfqJiWziGEpWXXi7_0x_eSPvZJqrLEUSqzmuhzIsqnpT4u0v5jTEd-oiB85NlQi8De5JGMy1W6ZIKs2o_uhqo6-q4zijwbbJ6kdqqyYfmM1FXf0LvIATCO5pGL6ENjZir2nKVQnUQk6BpRmF2kxFAW8g4OuxJObfp48HMXkt-aCse4ckPSOe6at93aZSZC75HYjvRLUOEbNJnT6IgSxBhTPz8w_Ht1T4up1h1MLrZCuDxhqWBGcr_TBDtS4IbVuGDpx2OLnC2KhCOnxYI8mq3fr7oybONSQZxoFKPhb5EeSgv17UoA8k6GdrnH9UuSIuzwI4aqDTKPucwayl3ZZXqtyUa_gluMb_L6ubW0wKEZbm6UFiQvx6upHO_b3qJ6C9ICwkSwWYM5wilpdAKbLZgyFNLm3LcCHfU3S_RnuIEyow5-dbnS_FKlGy4PdzlGM-1CzPB9kGMYOLRZ6TTmFxkN4aHRMi9743uB_BMgvR-YrC-1qxf9qFncKXhPTIb1PCXXy6O2d3v_JtmCMystlCIuvEFgpNJe3W2Qd4BYg=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dtnAguWKLxF8WZH0dwx-afnD2eD61GvnZfu1JOUKI1EAfEKmUSAVjGh3d820SSUIHbaYCLfF3oNlM4JioA9Wyg3NNHmqizQIBGBLp3JyWw3IgBKHDOZeuk00ukmnt9sLbobugw7XeH9J5iZd28fnXyi8MKDqVpnHFktQgaG6VrOj-zYcWajvYJrTOkgi6XaP1IFxFZJR61tGSLnvtQuLn3P_MZC7irDZZV7pDUVbY6Q7v6TNpx3UVdkxKqNnruBO_r8pm2WX2Cfsfhj0P9VsSFyFp5ToIN5nCTjCqqL7BoIzIiX8Osnh-fKS9J0uoA4CXVfYfuhp0KG5B5fFMdiyObOr3KYnn3QMspfiVX03luhn8YIuRNCpOEzvFnJpl1bfAMjPSngBfCIhSNcnomDY6ODstp28hufWR2tERp-j7lEBpepj4pPqgZEBIDC99uSqu2DtgrO2wgC_WJxTRy0yB6uo567ZYtTcFuALqfIb2xFirkkgsmCbqiDmkU1WGtZ2yu4rpMA12VceCtiAns-6FK2DhgFEA5qjNAxhVzBMDknI30DjVTOO7UPKkHcTIauKHMM98ZjboMSChcqD0a374VIai-sycljT5eNcy8dkXBrvvWuYgM2XKyoiiuMPjO-RvcRoRT2g9BOOWLEI05qP34VtAPY3KlQzhA==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==


If you have any questions, see Ms. Bremhorst in the gymnasium 

 
 

 

 

 

FINANCE CLUB 

Are you interested in learning more about the world of finance? Join 
the WHS Finance Club and expand your knowledge on investing, 

budgeting, and more! We meet every WIN Red in the cafe to 
discuss current financial events and topics, as well as explore 

career opportunities in finance and related fields. Through guest 
speakers, activities, and presentations, you will gain valuable 

financial knowledge that is applicable in the real world. 
 

 

 

 

HEALTHCARE AND OCCUPATIONS 

Healthcare and Occupations Club is back! On Friday, January 
20th from 7:00-8:00 pm EST, we are welcoming Dr. Rainer Weiss, 

an American physicist who won the Nobel Prize in 2017 for his 
contributions to gravitational wave astronomy, for a zoom 

presentation. If you are interested in hearing about his life, work, 
and achievements, please fill out this form. 

For any questions or for more details, please do not hesitate to 
contact us here.  

 
 

NEWS AROUND TOWN 
 

The WHS PFA does not specifically endorse events and organizations and shares information on 
events and activities that may be of interest to the WHS community as a courtesy for informational 

purposes.  
 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dtnAguWKLxF8fRzfIqkhSIEj6-7L5ZXK5njbkkphRNZtLYzj1T6W7Ap1VlNGFYtZg1TFGuAJ_K_JSYISQk2yDG1TEMnrAaTwZRPXNe5Z3RhW&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
mailto:05001770@wpsstudent.com


 

Click Here for Event Address - use Password PSC1  
 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dljRn4QHc2eOdRX-w8zhW23SXtCNo-aq1P4OMjoU604_8NQ59-GEjwt19tO9CO-Vsu1czLV3xem80qnS__mlUOtwc_jD1zjfvzQAegDrEqZ5UKXClt8w-X8MMzm_FPvn-UfTQRHZYjd0dfmnz5XqZUgNfjl_ToO9JPYWqRMaLHkrqP7IRzxkuCI=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==


Visit our Website  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dljRn4QHc2eOdRX-w8zhW23SXtCNo-aq1P4OMjoU604_8NQ59-GEjwt19tO9CO-Vsu1czLV3xem80qnS__mlUOtwc_jD1zjfvzQAegDrEqZ5UKXClt8w-X8MMzm_FPvn-UfTQRHZYjd0dfmnz5XqZUgNfjl_ToO9JPYWqRMaLHkrqP7IRzxkuCI=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==


Email EnKa Pantry  
 

 

 

 

 

WINCHESTER PUBLIC SCHOOL  

INTEGRATED PRESCHOOL  

LOTTERY APPLICATIONS DUE BY JANUARY 27th: The 
Winchester Integrated Preschool is now accepting applications for 

the lottery through January 27th for the 2023-2024 school 
year. Please visit Winchester Preschool's Website to learn about 
the preschool program and the application process, as well as to 
complete and submit an application form for the lottery. Please 

email scasey@winchesterps.org with any questions.   

 
 

 

 

 

WINTER GIRLS LACROSSE CLINICS 

Winchester Recreation will be offering winter clinics for high school 
players at WHS on Sundays from 6:30-8pm on 1/22, 1/29, 2/5, 

2/26, 3/5 & 3/12. Clinics are open to new and experienced players. 
Visit www.winrec.com for more information and to register.  

 

 

 

 

 

January Workshop Weeks – January 16–26, 2023 

Join Winchester Community Music School for fun, music-themed 
workshops led by our exceptional faculty. There’s something for all 
ages including “Play Me a Story,” “Family Folk Dance,” “Yoga for 

mailto:enkapantry@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dtnAguWKLxF8sW4xHdV-eaX_2FELhdLiHVCXnw_M_YoX_NhZ54-B5yL1lFFIzx2xTVa6IFj3CXrq87YZYr8z45VzbgxcwMVCQOQUNEAjDgfZg9bNGFlr8F6ZCCjpytOrWYOiZgZPy9tQ0yvOJGw5IML6awS8uaMhz3__aqZeGL3ytAtMb83oErcDq0FVwszsMI-muTvpXaVeQC8Yk2sJTjxSBEb2ncQbH34zGiBeC390I3pCl4qquuFM7sAqCTdcZcPMPM_G4DtURGyrxOhZ03U3EfNYrOyRQgPJ5hL2wQ1mb5qhl0_NCzA2hiWsctkm-YNhsCZdCO7jBZ1JMhMfvjSYAQcGOQCh5kQeeOjyEJmj6UViNobR5jzf8wZ5r2vTASQg2n0ApTVRVZzcjFwPlMwC4Z0FYPPXycQa1ll97r-eL6n8LY9MB1kDhKHPBMMKTUKEmZMku0oCu7eP-GDQEi79cakLVmiaMOzoaXrEvIFoXSx-8SX816w29UTq6DeFgxw4KGZ1F2cUwfrjgTPBjm6P4grpJCLN2phUUTTN9oCaST3Rwn2u7O9TuiBuedLr_zL_4ddL2sxl2YOKc4Hgv8VKd9OqMxCoY_v81XqG4oSGCCSeR7o2eZu-64j2hp54xA==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
mailto:scasey@winchesterps.org
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dljRn4QHc2eOqt6TAl6t2POLzdBI9Zk_nIdKLvDpk4jP2MavrdapNWoC4IViOX_1B57vwikmN1JhXc4pMrV6CVFK1rPYA0Vf7H_-DXh-IN8WPN_mmC-5ibUziM3LXH7HdbFt8TdF1eEDsczVKIoUuL5y2jkqoLjZr0NzCSSIYoZ3Ieiu6sbMHcqIL-xvcV2aqJ-DH0cKLXaIIVRz2jei3e9lIwk_bghzaYmqwUZ8rh8NNWYKUfTJN1PQVCHFKoXJErgffvIFfBHOFrS1boIrz_WV3g1zXICpgXFo5mNSIrGbitBC8Yd8w7t23WzBJOl3LhTTxlj35jwQuIJDhbF9XBcmC0S5ev_v1jMvmE5hC-yWy_0NvNpY3GhjNqhg2FHNttyNWVhdEz2BRW317JKqHt9LZ1MYltiOIpDFP70PEIb9cwJVmqOw1P0YqTFbnwRSRzsDjoO3vg--LRLaUSk3ezMtg_uoZzFoeUyL-56Y_8J-l6yyc852Ho3WqQdJb_Edlfe2rnWGDuPpuHZll0-QoAsUb6AUbcN2HzaYFQAQupL3EA99WvgBmyy0kfRG8ihiOWz5RNRVfTuQO-lL8oqZJ_sr7Ja4LN1OZg==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==


Musicality,” “Rhythm World Adventure,” and much more! 
Workshops are $15 for general public and free for WCMS students.  
 
 

Junior District MMEA Mock Audition Workshop - Sat, 1/21 at 3:00 
PM 

 

For middle and junior high school students trying out for the MMEA 
Junior District Festival – register by January 17. This workshop 

will provide a wealth of information about the audition process 
including how to prepare, manage nerves, and develop 

presentation skills. Students will divide into vocal and instrument 
groups to perform for adjudicators and receive constructive 

feedback on their solos and scales. Held at Winchester Community 
Music School, 407 Highland Avenue, Winchester. $25 per 

participant; register by January 17. Open to all; you do not need to 
be enrolled at WCMS to participate.  

  
Auditions for Ensembles & Bands at WCMS – Sun, 1/22 from 12–3 PM 

Whether you have a child or teen ready to perform with their peers, 
or you yourself would like to be matched with a group of similar 

musicians, Winchester Community Music School has over a dozen 
types of ensembles and bands for all ages and abilities. Classical, 

jazz, rock, world music – there’s something for everyone, from 
young beginners (and older beginners!) to experienced musicians. 

Enjoy the social experience of a group, along with the guidance and 
expertise of our exceptional faculty members. Placement auditions 
for spring semester are being held Sunday, January 22nd, 12–3 
PM (please inquire if you cannot make it on that day). WCMS is a 

non-profit school; financial aid is available.  
 

Uke-a-Palooza Concert – Saturday, January 28, 4:00 PM 

More than 25 ukulele students of all ages will hit the stage at 
Winchester Community Music School to perform toe-tapping tunes 
from folk to Americana to pop & rock. Under the direction of WCMS 

faculty member Tad Hitchcock, featured performers include 
students from the WCMS group ukulele program and Kids' Corner 

ukulele class. They will be joined by Zachariah Hickman on lap 
steel guitar and Guitar Department chair Ben Bourgeois. The 

program will be livestreamed on the WCMS YouTube channel, and 



limited in-person $5 tickets are available online or at the school.  
 

For all WCMS programs visit www.winchestermusic.org for more 
information, or call 781-721-2950. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Winton Club is proud to announce Viva Las Winton,  
happening January 28, 2023. Sure to be the hottest ticket  

in town, so get yours while they are still available!  
 

Click Winton Casino Night to order your tickets online. 
 

A fabulous evening filled with chances to win great prizes and  
silent auctions, while socializing over snacks and drinks with  

friends. Loads of fun even if you’re not a gambler! All proceeds  
go to A Caring Place and the Paxman Scalp Cooling program  

at Winchester Center for Cancer Care. This system allows  
cancer patients the opportunity to preserve their hair  

as they undergo chemotherapy. 
 

Can’t make it but want to contribute to the cause?  
 

Consider donating to our fundraising efforts by clicking here! 
 

Sponsorship opportunities available for the evening event.  
 

Contact Mary Ducharme, Casino Chairperson for details. 
 

 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87drkOz98ctkRXMNyYl0bKPrUX043S_M3i76ADNuLV3Gsdn3gBxlzlGawNP7wMBWHq9kcBiKk1UBnJaYbaHKBPKmrfIpsgOpwDZ2HKNfyp7WDs&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dlfXRuFyjq7JsVx_xl4rfs7x5hAQX1rUB83GngaRfvkK4VGUXZhXh9q8GhpBrT-KXa0nUuOSikPhzDws_ccmGusRTHORzZIt0Lv_VEYKN9FqcI4gy7CyPkpcZy5xEtnLHQ==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dlfXRuFyjq7JuBp7pudYK8MVajelwwUn-j32gbRTb2CpBdl7fJii6uyufAXBPEXPjci_94aOE7WSS9wC1cVSqKDhqec7pAbilcb6ldk-D5gczhOp_WQgxyBnxOszff7-ZA==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dlfXRuFyjq7J5ExeX0ZhWa0MJ863sNYbIeYHSIgJDNZpejy4lXd4ht5JTCs_qCCOVJTFzuTtFFnrrMmSZqjRtCJ4AEsyFS7DfwwF3ByCsSEcc3LMGGZK6em7iBX7cVpKeQ==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
mailto:msmwd@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

THE BUZZ BUILDS! 

 



 

 

With only weeks to go, slots are quickly filling up for the WFEE 
Trivia Bee on Feb. 8

th
. Sign up your team of three now 

at www.wfee.org, the fun starts at 7pm with 7 rounds of trivia plus 
a Championship Round. Winners of each round advance to the 
Championship Round plus this year there will be one wild card 

team. Even if you don’t win your round your time might be chosen 
at random to participate in the Championship Round. It is a fun 
excuse to get out of the house when February is seeming a little 
glum. All funds raise support Winchester’s teachers and students 

through WFEE Grants. 
 

Sign up your team for the Bee.  
 

 

 

 

ALUMNI NEWS 
 

 

 

Are you a WHS Senior?  
Are you a parent of a WHS student or alumni? 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dhGuyyw0TwZI55LXuSg2mMCI8yGMRjRxxTKKy3pMzE7rYWQkt1ShIFSnTQyAwfGiwcIDTlmeyBQfNUqAJ_q6Aac=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dhGuyyw0TwZI55LXuSg2mMCI8yGMRjRxxTKKy3pMzE7rYWQkt1ShIFSnTQyAwfGiwcIDTlmeyBQfNUqAJ_q6Aac=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==


Are you a staff member of Winchester Public Schools? 

  
You are invited to join the Winchester Alumni Association 

Become a member HERE 

  
Winchester Alumni Association was launched in 2018 to  

support WHS alumni, staff and families in the many transitions  
of their lives after the 01890. 

 

Alumni who register through our database may receive information  
on upcoming Winchester events and volunteer opportunities,  

search for classmates, share news, and support current students  
and young alumni through networking and mentoring activities.  

 

Follow us on LinkedIn, Facebook and Instagram for our  
Alumni Spotlight Series that celebrates past WHS students  

now around the world or check out our website HERE. 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

If you have any pictures, news, updates, we want to hear from you.  
Please email us. We would love to share with the WHS Community! 

 

If you NO longer wish to receive the newsletter or you wish to  
change or add a new email address to your account,  

please email us or click on this link. 
 

To make a newsletter or a news blast submission, please email us  
NO LATER than 12:00 PM on Friday. 

  

 

 

WHSPFA | 80 Skillings Road, Winchester, MA 01890 
 

    
  

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dsd1tPonJhu7R8eOp_hi8zRuDxcx51T0RZoLhohaM1a7lAjLWvRsEoBhJER03nOsd8cS8e06H6uYEmUXok-Y1tfMnfnasKwwoQWV2SX0mmVy1sW8M7Va_iTEbf4XrDl2dz1RzsWIuGzvp2NETnHm1ZFPMIUnoJutxjK9oaZwKXN16zf6H8RBru6tqEFFyphCTjopDN5rvuy4rIXHM2mlea3prRRq8laSY1jEUoatrHpjaPLOLnZe73L1QDXEJ4YbKc00vPBCecDC07vq7cU0dmOQZTKSBvd_qBNnj6GloaSINywhco9obCrLWSAMWXxUMiZNtz-IaN0ml_iaPwRIRL9YeMSz8xF2GpDeq9coK6CH8oexcV-IhPZW1Ch9Gc9IoTgcV-K1obKtBWrgndxIp49OUUKBfrBth9rRKAWyFfi_SXKqgO66tQFjRTY964mI-GUfH3gs0OoCyC2oG0BU8pKxG0zxjcS86BMMNySSmf4M01vtEOMCvkqPRAZUjk70bQTbUmLFapwXfNjMpMIZoKr7Kh9ijz3DKj0S8wbEh2md8Kx94H7-7zrzZpxOfc43iXXO7AdkXps1z6yezuW9cQ2WUTj8ASkwVH-HbvzZDSiqob5UKV6wOgQ=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dsd1tPonJhu7rM10ggIQeqme6m36RlXcNNb_giN1a18nyHpqFbWt0uKwdroVGDKw8Rk4IC21VHlYu287hqgvS9gHhtRwK1YgiO3jKp0nr8_gEe_dMEyvXnTs1KKe-G6G8tASQdHbpXtVwOuFXQb6SfZg0rxOn6VbIBInnZFgEjOof8qTcdcm5rCu9XB-J0UsXnVvjmGUSV-zX6BWjDEvAHshkk3ISkUsHLOjBZCinGy82Mg4jA7Kn65yv5vCRDUpi3QyNiv63ofQR_Tta-ZMXxVzrBC17DpsIIGbGtavNl8aGjVk1pzJPXD_xG1-zBG4_DGkSf1yzEWp5QLe13w-nvOQlh-_8uPcPFnfJ1x1vRvTdy3ykXHiHsAjyJsIaLiiS9iIQIUrCSVX8QOOPee4udY0F-ny6oJB5iHDvFgUw8C1yWIMbGfePoYjREYomf3UHyHVedVgaMl49-76_UtyQ-f6XUMj-zz04Y2r01cA3j_J6kXqf9WfrPKiheaMz2pg6rOHiTRxr5pIWdD7wDcy1u72zugferf8FV1hL3_-pLgPF_l9Bv5i0WK-VJ_7hC58L7oHFEHsTnqlZuDykiZ9utysHiR3azU614_NwILtSW1bw7yFxeeWUPE=&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dsd1tPonJhu7_OQqbUCXDDYZwlUmOVlcJq5TfoDMp0m2BAg8Xaq0Yf--LLNd0aAWSQ5Q3qtYcF4jmH6AlwZ77V6-SeDhSh-T6KRx30BhSDtlEAxww_k-B1DCQxS55EBA5qzFP6qB6YYX7A_cl6o2luviMk4g_tnytFRtp1dm-Ob_P-Go3BEtVw2dvCR3SKd5DGQM7qqFJBumL4yEEgK3Hkrh1T1GNNM6Sug2Dyvy8NTpIJYxnF-2-NmPV2sUv8KTaTGFzX69wRRSKwi23D8ScxJgDitra2x6OYWgYxESzJDqKjWz-YhGnFojDI9_KjIzatYux4FOZclkQe3LLvS60UIbM2wsWCVLYbJQTQnGXEYUpqjTwx-pvl0O_xiWyZVDkaCg-L7G1u_4vPCDZWP85fhHfyntOrdmzj6FGNTUnAs-m10z_OoRPZNnU5Qv9MkCh8llvpbVv2A3uWVR67bKnQQ5Etclyt_98YrI7O58uk-DLVlnBRt4MolkpU7hoVaw0d7sDTdDx6Fj3d5ffcO4VbY2_qXAN0tpvXhNMePlaOBmcevJO-rYk0M5Po40r-vTZNKIe7l6EY4HORe6ZZTshMhNYRaVA0gWI0bcpFkwVumto5OksX5oOAGFtrLLaevkpkMpSAxA4RRL&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dsd1tPonJhu7tYnrcUIuVNGUaTBfgnHhAjFBv7S_fukL35CqwH_avMv5T4E4uUWUY8FJIVcolpR3_n1BY7rhuJ5E49hDt8M4NYBkBVZ3wdhTfhCb77BqbGiqjUDeJRh5BNkgxaJ-_KDzO-ixppDBii6jD5t5l_AS06VdSPxeqks0cPEWl41zuq7UobauqWrbghEkqFaSTtquc_qfxXhtKeSzTikjbbRrTocvdqYdVyuXCBts47EJhtflozjiE2uPflTTGCpSFBZvAazUjbKHGaRd-paj-DsFBNAQ2uQXUEKSjKUUOFZOkGYmqdooBpD6IC_sj7zW1JFc1Lp1CpGYLv8eRUvv4x5DPLz7ViOLdg9-6PfNj7cIKuB4jsHWuUB7nF-G-rD7mmiDZAOMuOeVARgWNin-VH7s9MkQ8vUJk1WOTEFDE0IUdk9pm-nI5raQFzA1spsLeaWRrx0CVXQ5SlZqOCx-WgKHonnVe2B4maTMg_ZuOvwh8tlqQfAQqJEZQgi8EHvQ2NToTEcmF3Jv5JKvP1A9tfy-c689OY14QS0OXnW8Y1M-cw1d6Fy9SZJLLtiVmVM9l9aIe_ybuClDXXBzdTirVe5AQoaY7a_fKh5AR8s4Ch1agmOujl9bHA7tqg==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dsd1tPonJhu7v1o-Vh8EuonaR50qYW-9gY2hqS53Xb8lnR058BlyWMZxRLchaOMRl7iKQ_sMR8n770OSU3CcZkeNCL61EVfFN1jBGHYazTCy7cTkcCGjIFiF-Y_9UiokilfAb4IabsY6aQNz3PUjIBYOvQwheITf96KYQuk7WMXtxELY7lCVqyzLAFBXikiW7wTMREOo3J_hbxKqNwetsYT-I4Qkk7XbCRfb23TyUUiAjZfc9dbNN85RWsAEvGmQiBxCyS3GRURWLxwoup6l4rS4pikbH3QGCnWjAemsAe6lF4-bB2bZueg19DmE0VfqwyWZy5MdLPQrCaduIkFeqOJNdYjMivJT-pWB8mvGMpPq5qg7JmPWg0IPX2Y_onb1zXqFX4kcolxUvxyeplCssZRHLjW1L2il_LuYMhd7RtTzJhOoCguV7p_Hd1NoAJvZgf0_4PSQ1oTmvq3TpCHBqmDawxnzHQxk9Irz7JnhpxtyI-ToxJ6S9dW7h93el9ASCDvFV-SqM7lQ_SBDGdvoQtNdg1VjoNegOM4Ge7FHPVv2CYvgjUaK_vHSw_iUBdZEv5W4z-xMRWuzpyQLrD09pukkSFXiSAFyRqAjUQ0ON6TEaaqS1ycltFqm1CiIwqZpHtN6aGdoPkx0EL9WUQKtu737IqVbPMP66w==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dsd1tPonJhu7jUKNkEW4MYrI4z2ev6cyvEBoUPqxHuGwabCKaLChh_a4TNMJrOYAFnhuvE1sPNe3FW7OkDmfYZT2xkxvwfEU0Q==&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
mailto:whspfanewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:whspfanewsletter@gmail.com
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001euJsYpRxGNFNWLdyMtfd5gOqPXWadb_MKMv60tlJWOmMafzcTz87dkdfz7IpzAZKMd6NSi1t5ini6m38_eQWsxkSmtWWOiyxn955CqqtPvhmX_Cy5mtlPB71duJGa4zZwf6ksOGNpX8MFXSrd2X21IyLAYMyq74r&c=3r-EXxniYvkqLvI15_ZHaaQPEvf3q3i7KCxpSF7IGodREYQTXp-sag==&ch=UrXlwg4tjbrCw3xAAXjIG7QJcfnP6OMYgIFKgCqiCqDjdpqpi_f9zA==
mailto:whspfanewsletter@gmail.com

